Covington Quilters Guild Minutes
August 3, 2017

Kathy Scott (President) opened the meeting at 7:25 with a Thank You to ALL the volunteers who helped at the
Quilt Show. It takes the whole Guild to pull this off every year.
Ribbons were presented to the Quilt Show Chairpersons.
Motion was made by Dotti Harris to approve the July minutes. Motion was seconded by Danielle Newcomer.
Motion passed.
Treasurer’s Report (Jenni Gould, Treasurer)

Financial Report will be available on the website after the weekend. No copies tonight.

Bank Balances

Beginning balance BECU Checking (6/24/17).............. $6277.27
Ending balance BECU Checking (7/26/17)......ccccccuue..u. $18607.57
Capital One 360 Ending Balance (6/30/17).......ccccuvcuu.... $6528.78

Quilt Show numbers are not final.

Reimbursement forms are due to Debby Parry-Evans by the September Guild meeting.

Quilt Show numbers should be final, then, by the October meeting--except maybe for the school expense
(they send us a bill).

Preliminary numbers (without bazaar payouts or silent auction):

Entrance table......ccooeevenne... $3595.95
Quilter’s Baskets........cccocuevuun.... $471.00
Pre-Paid tickets.......c.coeeveeerenneee $120.00
Program AdS.......ccceeccevevereunennns $225.00

Tea ROOM....ooveveeieeeeeienne $1324.73
Quilt/Sew Mach Sales & Bazaar....55137.50
2017 Raffle Quilt.......ccceuuue.ee. $435.80
2018 Raffle Quilt.......ceeevevvvennnes $330.00

Secret Pals (Lori George for Dee White):
Pick up a form and return to Dee White before the September meeting if interested in participating.
Will run September to February with the reveal.
HUGS (Lori George):
Upcoming Workshops at Lori’s house, 10-4:00
Workshops are filled through the November date, but you can have your name put on the waiting list
in case someone cannot attend
Saturday, August 19
Saturday, September 23--Jana Colombi will be teaching Cloud Nine, kits are available
Saturday, October 21--Dotti Harris is teaching a Bag Class
Saturday, November 18
Saturday, December 9--Open Sew
Block of the Month (Tabatha Smith):
Peggy Anderson wins the drawing for bringing Orphan blocks or kids novelty blocks. All of the blocks will go to
HUGS.

September BOM is a 12 % in unfinished block with only two colors--black is the background and the 2nd color



has to be a solid or tone-on-tone in ONE of the colors in an 8-count Crayola crayon box.
Membership (Leanne Shipley):
We had 2 guests at the meeting. Welcome Jaelyn George as a new member of the Guild!
Debbie Crooks won the Badge prize.
Things to think about (Kathy Scott):
Quilt Show will have several openings next year. Think about how you might like to get more involved
Quilt Show Wrap-Up meeting is Thursday, August 10 at Lori’s house, 7:00.
In November, we have some Board positions that will be up for election. Consider running for President,
Member-at-Large, or Secretary.
At the September meeting, we will have a contest for the pattern for the 2019 Raffle Quilt. Be on the look out
for a good next Raffle Quilt!
Respectfully submitted,
Leanne Shipley
CQG Secretary



